LAUREL SPRINGS RECREATION COMMISSION
MINUTES OF MEETING OF June 2, 2021
CHAIRMAN BRIAN HOFACKER PRESIDING

OPEN MEETING ACT — Adequate notice of this meeting was given by emailing notices to The Retrospect and
Courier Post on January 5, 2021 and posting on the bulletin board in the Borough Hall on the Borough
Website.

ROLL CALL - recorded present Hofacker, DiMarco, Tisera, Hafer, and Straub; absent: Plotts and Falana.

MATTERS REQUIRING OFFICIAL ACTION
e APPROVAL OF MINUTES — Meeting of Wednesday, May 5, 2021 - The motion by Hafer, was seconded by
Tisera, with all in favor, none opposed and Hofacker abstaining.

EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES
e Laurel Springs Youth Association — Mr. Straub reported that everything has gone well, and season
seemed to go alright, commenting on the amount of rain that had been experienced. The older kids
are almost done and should conclude the third week of June. They were able to figure out the
dilemma with umpires.

e Summer months — Mr. Hofacker mentioned there was nothing for the Summer, and speculated about
ideas, such as Tuesday Coffee events with free coffee at the Train Station just through the summer
months in the outdoors in the town square area. He said he would give the idea some consideration.

e Tree Lighting — Councilman DelPidio discussed trying to create a bigger Christmas event with a Dickens’
Christmas Carol Evening.

ANNOUNCEMENTS — the next meeting of the Laurel Springs Recreation Commission will be held Wednesday,
September 1, 2021, at 7 pm at the Recreation Center.

ADJOURNMENT — upon the motion of Tisera, which was seconded by DiMarco to adjourn the meeting at 7:22
pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Dawn T. Amadio, Secretary



